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23 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Stage 3 Camp Update 
 
Due to the Narrabeen Sport and Recreation centre being booked on the same 
date as the NSW Public Schools Year 6 to 7 high school transition day, we have 
changed the dates and venue to Berry Sport and Recreation Camp.   There were 
no alternative dates available at Narrabeen Sport and Recreation camp.  
 
As Berry Sport and Recreation centre cannot accommodate large numbers of 
students, we have organised separate Year 5 and Year 6 camps.  
 
Year 6  
Wednesday, 30 November – Friday, 2 December  
 
Year 5  
Monday, 12 December – Wednesday, 14 December 
 
Berry Sport and Recreation camp offers the same activities as Narrabeen Sport 
and Recreation centre as they are both run by NSW Office of Sport.  
 
A permission note for the camps will be sent home in the first week of Term 4.  
 
The cost of Berry Sport and Recreation camp is exactly the same as Narrabeen 
Sport and Recreation centre. If you have already paid for the camp, there is no 
need for additional payments.  
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate in contacting the 
school email. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Ewen Neild 
Principal 
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